From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:10 AM

To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov>

Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 7:00 PM

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting -
7:00 PM

Amanda Bauer submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - 7:00 PM

Item: a) REPORT 20-0176 TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON FORECLOSURES AND
RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL EVICTIONS FOR NONPAYMENT OF RENT DURING
COVID-19 PANDEMIC (City Attorney Michael Jenkins) (Assistant City Attorney Lauren Langer)

eComment: Hi, | am the owner of Beck + Brix on pier ave. We are a hair salon that has bee open
almost 2 years. We pay high rent, which we have always paid. Love the location. | dont think its
too much to ask for a break from landlords, discounted rent, when we arent even allowed to be
doing business in that location right now. Its not like we are asking to not pay rent on our houses,
we are currently still living in. This is a business, s small one that cant survive multiple days,
weeks or months(l hope and pray not) without income coming in, while paying our high rent.



